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Spring Has Sprung 


Our lovely weather in April brought out the flowers, gardeners 
and carpenters for a busy time around the village.  It was lovely to 
spend time outside and connect with others (at a social distance).  
The gardening committee was busy making plans for the lovely 
gardens that we all enjoy so much in the Village. Look for a 
Spring Gardening Newsletter that will be coming to your mailbox 
soon with details on a Hanging Flower Basket contest.
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VILLAGE NEWS

Keep up to date by checking out the website stgeorgesvillage.ca

Village Executive


Board of Directors

Trudy Halliday/ President                              
Sue White / Vice-President  
Norma McLennan./
Secretary/Treasurer.        	

Henry Vandelaar /
Director  Janice Joyce/
Director   


Committee Chairpersons 
Henry Vandelaar /	 	
Dave Rodway       
Maintenance Co Chairs   
Hilda Walker/ Social 				
Norma McLennan/      
Social Liaison                   
TrudyHalliday/Gardening		
Kathie Rodway (Henry 
Vandelaar, Sue White &.  
Janice Joyce)	 	 	
Interview


Office Hours

TUESDAYS  5:00 – 7:00 PM

Outside of office hours, please 
contact:

EMAIL	 	 	
stgeorgesvillage@outlook.com

NATALIE CELL	
604-834-9157


OFFICE            

PHONE: 604-463-2334      


Marlene Cameron

May 31, 1932 - April 14, 2021


It is with great sadness to announce the 
sudden passing of Marlene. She was 
predeceased by her husband Jack and two 
daughters Lisa and Shawn. She will be 
survived by her son Brad, her brother 
Lorne, son-in-law Ross, grandchildren 
Alexis, Nealy, Michael, Connor and great 
grandchildren Savanna, Braxton, Blake and 
Dawson. She will be fondly remembered 
and deeply missed by many. She was a true 
sweetheart.


http://stgeorgesvillage.ca
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Tech Corner 


If you do not have internet and 
would like to keep in touch with 
others but will not use it enough 
to make it worthwhile, you may 
consider talking to your 
neighbour about sharing your 
internet.  There are several 
strong signals out there and I 
would be happy to help people 
get set up with a gmail 
account(for your mail) which 
gives you access to YouTube (live 
streaming for meetings, pod 
casts, music and church services 
etc.) Google Docs (for word 
processing) Calendar (for all 
those reminders) Play (for 
reading books ) and many, many 
more features.  A gmail account 
is free so worthwhile having 
even if you have another email 
account.


I have met with several members 
helping with their technology 
and am happy to help.  


Please feel free to call me if you 
have any questions or things you 
would like to add to the website.


Becki Kozol


778 240 4210


rkozol@me.com

Village Reminders

PROPERTY TAXES 

The property tax notice should arrive the first week of 
June.  There may be a different process for collecting this 
year.  

A notice will be sent to members once we have 
information.

Scam Safety Reminders from Kathie
Do not open email if you do not know who it 
is. (Even if you know who it is and it seems like a 
strange attachment do not open the attachment) 


One of the latest scams is that you are called to say 
you have won the lotteryor ask to donate to a charity, 
then ask for personal information


Never give personal information over the phone. 

Household Tips

8 Smart Ways to Cut your Energy Bill Costs


By Jamie Wiebe | Jun 22, 2016      4 of 8 in the series.


4. Close the blinds

It might feel good to bask in the sun's rays from the comfort of your living 
room armchair, but consider the cost of that lounge session.


"Closing the blinds and drapes in hot summer months keeps the sun from 
beating in and causing excessive heat in your home," says Elizabeth 
Dodson, co-founder of HomeZada, a home management app.


That excessive heat makes your air conditioner work overtime, pushing your 
energy bills sky-high in the warm months.


To be continued in June newsletter


https://www.realtor.com/author/jamiewiebe
http://www.homezada.com/
mailto:rkozol@me.com
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